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I oppose HB 3362 because it is another tax. A ridiculous tax, at that. Not every 

Oregonian benefits from mass transits, yet we all have to be taxed 4% on the tires we 

purchase to cover the missteps of ODOT in their budget audit. Taxpayers are tired of 

this and the elected officials need to hear our voices....NO TAXES! 


